
MINUTES OF THE VILLAGE OF JOHNSBURG 

APRIL 23, 2014 MEETING OF THE  

DEVELOPMENT AND GOVERNMENTAL AFFAIRS COMMITTEE 

 

CALL TO ORDER – Chairman Klemstein called the meeting to order at 6:33 p.m. in the Village 

Hall. 

 

Committee Members Present    

Committee Member Keil   

Committee Member Doyle 

Committee Member Adams  

Committee Member Bennett (absent) 

Committee Member Miller (absent) 

Committee Member Herman  

 

MINUTES – Committee Member Adams moved to approve the minutes of the March 26, 2014 

meeting. Committee Member Doyle seconded the motion. All Committee Members present voted 

aye. Motion carried. 

 

CHAIRMAN’S REPORT – Chairman Klemstein reported on the Village Board meeting. He 

reported on the ordinances approved by the Board, the status of the Garrelts request for a 

conditional use permit and a presentation by Village Administrator, Claudett Peters and Village 

Engineer, Tim Hartnett regarding ongoing efforts to extend sewer infrastructure. 

 

OLD BUSINESS – Chairman Klemstein informed the committee that the Board suggested they 

take another look at street sign alternatives. The committee expressed that Village funds should go 

towards road improvements rather than signage and do not believe the more decorative signs bring 

value to the Village. They further stated that if a subdivision elects to pursue the more expensive 

signage and they need to be replaced in the future, the Village should reimburse the subdivision the 

amount for replacing the Village’s standard sign with the understanding that the subdivision will 

be responsible for the cost difference. Committee Member Adams stated that he would rather go 

with the Tapco signs with reflective font and the Village logo than spend the additional funds for 

the higher priced signs. He stated that the Village could consider a different color such as black or 

brown if preferred. 

 

Motion by Committee Member Adams to recommend the Tapco signs to the Board. Seconded by 

Committee Member Doyle. All Committee Members present voted aye. Motion carried. 

 

Committee Member Adams requested a report listing all new building permits being issued and 

pending. 

 

NEW BUSINESS – Chairman Klemstein would like to discuss the street lighting at the next 

meeting after he obtains some additional information.  

 

Committee Member Adams questioned the status of four properties located on River Terrace that 

were public access to the River.  Chairman Klemstein stated that he would look into it.  

 



ADJOURNMENT – Committee Member Doyle moved that the meeting adjourn.  Committee 

Member Adams seconded the motion.  All Committee Members present voted aye.  Motion carried 

at 7:06 p.m. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Marikay Gebis 

 

 


